
Please take note that I am opposed to the proposal of a change by the CSA to any legislation that 
limits my personal freedom to invest in a product of my own choosing. I am opposed to being told 
whether or not I  qualify to invest, based on the opinion of anyone else. 
  
Thank you for your attention to this concern, 
  
Bruce McPhail 


